
 

 

WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

 

 

 

 

VIA EMAIL: HCPublicNotice@courant.com 

 

Hartford Courant Legals 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please publish the following legal notice twice upon receipt in Zone 5 on 

May 1, 2019 and on May 8, 2019.  Thank you. 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 

The Burlington Water Pollution Control Authority will be conducting the 

following Public Hearings on Wednesday, May 15, 2019, commencing at 

7:00 pm in the Auditorium of the Burlington Town Hall: 

 

1. To consider, accept and approve the Sewer Usage Fees for the year 

 2019 for Bristol, Canton and Farmington Users.  

  

Any interested persons may appear and be heard. 

 

The Water Pollution Control Authority dated this 10th day of April, 2019, by 

William Parente, Chairman 

 

Cc: Town Clerk 

  


